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To: John Cassleman <johnc@mypcm.org>, Laylah Sullivan <lsullivan@mypcm.org>

Hi John and Laylah,

It is with a heavy heart that I write this but unfortunately I have to step down from the
PCM board. I was excited about the opportunity and am interested in staying engaged
with PCM, but at the moment my family and I are working to make some decisions about
our future/time in Pullman. So as this Spring will be busy and we may be making
transitions, I think it is best I step down from the board. I have some major projects that
will be starting that I will be leading soon and I will not have the time or energy to
dedicate to the board. 

I thank you for this opportunity and staying engaged but as we look to possibly making
some major life transitions, I need to focus on my family and work at the moment.  

Best, 

Dr. Lauren P. Bruno
Assistant Professor of Special Education
Washington State University
Department of Teaching and Learning
Cleveland Hall 342
Pullman, WA 99164-2132

Email: lauren.bruno@wsu.edu  
Phone: 509-335-4570

“Somewhere inside all of us is the power to change the world.” -Roald Dahl
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